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From: Kyra Goodhart
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission
Cc: Cunningham, Bill; Anderson, Susan; Commissioner Fritz; Fish, Nick; Hales, Mayor; fox12news@kptv.com;


examiner@inseportland.com
Subject: Composite Zoning Proposal - SE Belmont Street - Historic Block
Date: Thursday, July 14, 2016 5:51:33 PM


To Whom it May Concern,
My husband and I have owned our home at SE 34th and Taylor for 10 years and are very
concerned at the prospect of loosing the historic 3300 block of Belmont Ave. As a community
member, I urge the Planning and Sustainability Commission to keep the livability of our
neighborhood by zoning the 3300 - 3356 SE Belmont Street block CN1 (3 story maximum). I am
very opposed to a CN2 designation (5 story), which will ruin this historic block and negatively
impact the livability of our neighborhood.


Thank you,
Kyra Littlefield
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